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18th September 2023 

 

Dear Parents  
 

This term we will be taking the girls swimming at La Vallette Bathing Pools on the following date:  

 

Removes: Monday 25th September 0930  

Lower 4: Friday 29th September 0930  

Upper 4: Wednesday 27th 0930  

 

The water temperature will be approx 17 degrees.   

In the lesson, they will have the option of having a quick dip i.e. 30 strokes, or staying in longer if they 

choose.  They may wear wetsuits.  
 

We will travel to the Bathing Pools via bus and they will need to take the following with them:  

1. snack and drink  

2. school swimsuit, cap and goggles  

3. wetsuits - optional   

4. a towel   

5. a warm coat  

Please complete the Microsoft Forms asap, or by Friday 22nd September 12.30pm at the latest.  

This form will cover consent to swim in the lesson and House Swimming.   

 

Yours sincerely,  

  

Helen Le Maitre  

Mrs Le Maitre  

Director of Sport  
 

  

https://forms.office.com/e/6cJQZfwwBy

